
Hammond-Henry 
HOSPITAL 

March 21, 2018 

Courtney Avery 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Health Care Facilities and Programs Unit 
525 W. Jefferson FL 4 
Springfield, Illinois 62761 — 5058 

Re: E-0768-16 Hammond-Henry Hospital 

Dear Ms. Avery, 

Per your request, this letter is to confirm that the discontinuation of our obstetrics services was 

effective on April 30, 2017. The 08 beds are designated as medical surgical beds, which this 

was confirmed on May 3, 2017 by Dennis Schmitt, IDPH Supervisor of Design & Construction 

Section. 

Thank you for your assistance during this exemption process. Should you have any questions or 

concerns please contact me at Laura Domino at lauradomino@hammondhenry.com  or 

309.944.9101. 

Sincerely, 

critamzi)lio 
Laura Domino 
Vice President of Patient Care Services 
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